
Music Supporters Group - Report for May 2014 
 
The MSG meeting was held on 5 May 2014 with ten members, one staff member and one 
apology. 
 

The main items from the meeting and activities for the month are as follows. 
 

 Wind Ensemble had great success playing at the Anzac Day parade. 

 Vivace and Senior Strings also had great success at the recent Pine Rivers Strings 
Festival 

 MSG in conjunction with Ian Leonard are looking into the possibility of painting the 
tutor/practice rooms 

 MSG supporter shirts are being proposed with designs being submitted for approval 
 The Gala day was successful with $384 raised.  This year was an improvement and 

we believe this was due to the positioning of the booth in relation to other food and 
drink outlets.  All of the stock was sold. 

 The Music on the Lawn’ is being held on 1 June 2014 on the lawn near the Music 

Centre.  The bands are ready and the MSG is working to make it a memorable day 
for all who attend.  A Jumping Castle and face painting will be in place to 

accommodate the young with food and drink for the whole family. 
 
 
 

Don Clarke 
President 
 

Mobile:  0417 737 181 
 


